
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prairie View Elementary               Ms. Ackley’s Third Grade                      Volume 15, Issue 18 

2-26-25 
 

General Housekeeping 
The students have been working extremely hard this week-spring break will be here 

before we know it! Despite spring inching closer, we haven’t kicked the cold weather yet. 

Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather outside!  

New month at the end of this week means new website activities! Make sure to 

check it out!  

Congratulations to our February VIPs for showing kindness and acceptance this 

month: Jax and Alana! 

 

Reading 
   This week students are reading different stories about people that made a 

difference in their communities. Students are working on skills like identifying text 

structure, point of view and central idea.  

 

Math 
The students are continuing their study of fractions this week as we work on 

comparing fractions with the same numerator and denominator. The students did very 
well on their mid-unit assessment yesterday.  

Please continue to practice those multiplication facts at home.  
 

Writing/ Grammar 
 

The students began a new persuasive piece this week: should pets be allowed in 

schools? The students have had to read and use sources to support their details. We have 

also been practicing more response to literature writing. 

In grammar this week, we are practicing identifying adverbs. Susie ran quickly down 

the sidewalk.  
 

 



Social Studies 
The students have begun a new unit this week on the Role of Citizens in our country. 
They have learned more about citizen’s rights, as well as citizens from our past that 
have fought for certain group’s rights in our history.   
 

Science 
Students are wrapping up their weather and climate unit this week as they explore how 

homes are built to adapt to weather events that may be more common in an area.  

 

Happy Birthday! 
We celebrated Silas’ half birthday on Monday this week, as his birthday is August 23rd! 
We will celebrate Divina’s birthday on Monday, March 3rd! Happy Birthday to you both! 
🙂 

 

 Upcoming Events 

●​ Breakfast and Books: Tuesday, March 4th 7:45-8:30am *RSVP was required and 

students must attend with an adult. 

●​ No School-Spring Break: Mon., March 17th-Fri. March 21st Classes resume Monday, 

March 24th. 

●​ No School-Teacher Inservice: Monday, March 31st  

 
Reminders 

*For those families that signed up for Breakfast and Books, the event takes place next 
Tuesday, March 4th!  
 

February VIPS 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 


